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Request for Approval for Temporary Fee-For-Service Billing by a  
Salaried Physician 

 
In accordance with the Agreement between Government and the NLMA, salaried physicians are 
eligible to bill on a fee-for-service basis when they are on approved leave of absence from the 
employer.  Such an arrangement requires further approval from the Physician Services Division of 
the Department of Health and Community Services.  To be considered for approval, this form must 
be completed by the employer. 
 
 
 
 REGIONAL HEALTH BOARD:                                                                                                   
 
 PROVIDER NAME:                                                                                                    
 
 PROVIDER NUMBER:                                                                                                    
 
 
DATE OF FEE-FOR-SERVICE BILLING:    FROM:                                    TO:                                    
 
HOURS OF FEE-FOR-SERVICE BILLING:     FROM:               :                    TO:             :               
  
 
TYPE OF SERVICE PROVIDED: 
 

‘    EMERGENCY DEPARTMENT COVERAGE             INSTITUTION:                                                
   

‘    SURGICAL ASSIST              INSTITUTION:                                            
  
TYPE OF LEAVE: 
 

‘ PAID  COMMENT:                                                                                           
      

‘ UNPAID                                                                                            
 
 
                                                                      
APPROVED BY MEDICAL DIRECTOR OR DELEGATE  
 
 

For Physician Services Use Only 
 
DOHCS APPROVED:  ‘    YES   ‘ NO 
 

PLEASE FAX REQUEST TO - 729-5238                        PHONE INQUIRIES - 729-3508 


